
 

 

 
June 15, 2021 
 
 
Dear Bidder: 
 
RE: Notice of Award - Lead-Based Paint Risk Assessor to perform Environmental 

Investigations (“EI”) and Risk Assessments (“Assessment”) Request for 
Proposals  

 
The Michigan State Housing Development Authority (Authority) Procurement 
Office has completed the evaluation of the above-referenced RFP and has 
recommended an award to the responsive and responsible bidder who offers the 
lowest price to the Authority. Low price is determined by the bidder meeting the 
requirements while offering the lowest overall price as demonstrated by its 
proposal.  The Award Recommendation is made to Environmental Testing & 
Consulting, Inc., in the amount of $40,000.00. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with the State of Michigan 
and the Michigan State Housing Development Authority.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Kelly 
Buyer 
 


